
 

 

This week our Year 7 students have been lucky enough to go out on their annual trip to Eaton Vale. This has 
been a wonderful opportunity for our new Year 7's to get to know their Tutor, Head of House and those in their 
tutor group. 
 
Year 7 had the chance to try out many new activities such as archery, crate stacking and the trapeze, as well as 
time to forge new friendships. It was been wonderful seeing all the students as they returned back from their 
trips excitedly sharing stories about how they tried new things and supported each other to take on different 
challenges. 
 
Florence G and Ruby-Lee S were very keen to share their experience with me- Florence said, “We did a trapeze, 
I'm not a fan of heights and I was the first to go up, but my tutor group encouraged me to jump, it was really 
fun. I got so confident I did it again!” and Ruby told me "I really enjoyed the crate stacking because I had a lot of 
help and support from the rest of my team to get to a higher level, I also made some new friends"  
 
Well done to you all for representing the school so brilliantly, this trip has really provided Year 7 the opportunity 
to really embody all of our House School Values; Kindness, Ambition, Resilience, Honesty and Integrity!   

Mr Rolfe and Mr Earl would like to add; we are pleased to report that 718 students in Y7-11 
have completed 4 school weeks and not received a single negative mark. Very well done 
everyone, keep up the fantastic work! 

 
 

 

          “Are Black British women’s stories told in our history?” 
  

 
 

• 5 October - Open Evening, 6.00pm – 8.30pm  

• 10 October - School Photos, 9.00am – 2.30pm 

• 12 October - Year 10 & 11 Information Evening, 6.30pm – 7.30pm 

• 19 October - Year 7 Meet the Tutors Evening, 4.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

Years 7-10 – Norfolk Police will be delivering their Annual Key Messages via assemblies in Period 1. We have sent 
letters via email today with more details. 



PE Blog – Our PE Blog is now up and running on our webpage, to see all the match reports and photos click to 
our webpage PE Blog 

 

Mr Earl met with two fantastic students this week, you can find out more  
on our Hot Chocolate news page Hot Chocs 

Year 11 - We've just set up a Year 11 Attendance Competition, which will run between now and Christmas. Year 
11’s have the chance to win Prom Tickets, Leavers Hoodies and other goodies. The higher their attendance, the 
greater their chance of winning! 

 

 
 

 
Bake Sale - Well done to the Sixth Form Head Team this week, they raised £146.00 from the Bake Sale for their 
chosen charity WWF and the Sixth Form Ball. 

 
 

 

 

 
Follow us on Instagram hellesdonsixthform #YourNextStep  
 
 
 

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/pe-blog
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/hot-chocolate-with-the-principal-1
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/sixthform/sixthform/apply-to-sixth-form/latest-news/sixth-form-open-evening-wednesday-1-november

